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Comments: Please do not allow the use of e-bikes on the trails of Teton Pass and Old Pass Road.  I am

concerned that the use of e-bikes on these trails would lead to  conflicts with pedestrians and wildlife and would

set an undesirable precedent for winter use of mechanized travel at Teton Pass and on Old Pass Road. A ban on

e-bikes could possibly be excepted for persons who have a documented physical disability. 


